
  
 
1521 N. COOPER ST., 4th FLOOR, ARLINGTON, TX  76011 
 
 
July 3, 2008 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In fourth quarter 2007, FIS announced a plan to spin off the Lender Processing business 
into a new company that will focus on serving the lender industry while enabling FIS to 
enhance its focus on the banking industry.  The name of the new company is Lender 
Processing Services, Inc. (LPS).  LPS has become widely recognized by our customer 
base and the market, which will allow for an efficient transition to an independent 
company.  To view the LPS Corporate News page, click here. 

There will be no interruption in your service or structural change in our operations, and 
customer satisfaction will continue to be our top priority.  Your current contracts, service 
agreements and indemnifications with FIS Flood Services remain in force.  FIS Flood 
Services will amend its name to LPS National Flood within the next few months.  We 
will give you advance notice prior to the name change.  With the new name, LPS 
National Flood will continue to broaden the assortment of products and services for the 
Lending, Insurance, and Appraisal industries. 

Please contact us with any questions or comments at (800) 833-6347 and dial 2 for 
Customer Service.  For more information, please visit www.fisflood.com.   
   
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mark Reedy 
President 
FIS Flood Services 
A Division of Fidelity National Information Services 

http://www.lpsvcs.com/NewsRoom/Pages/default.aspx

